
May 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Visit to Lords Cricket – Year 9 & 10 
 
I am writing to inform you about a school visit to Lords Cricket Ground on Thursday 16th May 
2024. Students will attend the annual Armed Forces T20 event, where they will get to see the 
Army team battling it out against the RAF and the Navy to be the Armed Forces Champions.  
There will also be an Army Engagement Village open all day and the Red Devils Army 

Parachute Display Team will jump into Lord’s at lunchtime.  

Students will leave the school at 8.30am on Thursday 16th May 2024 and travel by bus to and 
from the Lords, returning to school at 4pm. Students will be required to wear school PE Kit and 
will also need sunscreen and a waterproof jacket. Students will require a packed lunch for this 
trip, including plenty of water to stay hydrated throughout the day. As they will be travelling by 
public transport, please ensure your child has their travel card with them with sufficient funds. 
 
If your child suffers from asthma or requires an EpiPen, it is your responsibility to ensure that 
the appropriate medication is provided for this trip. 
 
Please note that there are a limited number of places available, and these will be allocated on a 
first come, first served basis.  Only students with an exemplary record of behaviour will be 
eligible. This visit will only take place if we have a sufficient number of students and confirmed 
payments.  
 
There is no cost for this trip, however if you would like your child to attend, please complete 
the consent form on ParentPay. 
 
By consenting on ParentPay to this trip, you agree to: 
• Your child taking part in the visit as detailed above; 
• A member of staff giving consent for your child to receive appropriate medical treatment 

in the event of an emergency. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
L O’Connor 
Curriculum Leader for PE 


